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ADVISORY 

ON THE CHANGE OF DEADLINE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF 
2020 CALL FOR RESEARCH PAPERS ON LITERACY 

 
 
Relative to DepEd Memorandum (DM-CI-2020-00194) dated August 7, 2020 on the 
2020 Call for Research Papers on Literacy, please be advised that due to limited 
entries received from the regions, the submission of research papers on literacy has 
been moved from October 2, 2020 (Friday) to October 23, 2020 (Friday). 
 
Thus, all researchers from all regions are encouraged to submit their respective 
research abstracts to the LCC Secretariat through email address: lcc@deped.gov.ph. 
 
The researchers of the selected research papers will be invited for the 2020 Virtual 
Research Symposium, and will be awarded with a cash prize in December 2020. 
 
For inquiries, please contact Ms. Jem Beryline S. Bualat, Project Development Officer 
II of the LCC Secretariat through her email address: jem.bualat@deped.gov.ph. 
 
Immediate dissemination of this advisory is desired. 
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